



NOTICE


(Pursuant to Government Code 1780)


NOTICE is hereby given that there is a vacancy in the office of one (1) Director 
(Zone C) of the Board of Directors of Sequoia Healthcare District. An appointment 
filling the vacancy shall be made by the Board of Directors of the District within a 
period of (60) days subsequent to the effective date of the vacancy (February 5, 
2025), but not earlier than (15) days from the first posting of this Notice. The 
person appointed to fill the vacancy shall hold office until the next general 
election of the three District Zones, (A), (C) and (E) in November 2026.


Persons interested in the position must be registered 
voters living within Zone C of the Sequoia Healthcare 
District boundaries and be experienced in healthcare 
and/or in local community matters. Applications 
consisting of a resume, a statement explaining their 
interest in the position, and an acknowledgement that 
they will be subject to the District’s Conflict of Interest 
Policy and annual filing requirements will be accepted 
until 5:00 PM, Friday, March 7, 2025 and should be 
submitted to Ivan Martinez, Board President, Sequoia 
Healthcare District, 525 Veterans Blvd, Redwood City, 
CA 94063. 


Dated: February 6, 2025


Signed:       	 Ivan Martinez, President

Board of Directors

Sequoia Healthcare District (www.seqhd.org)


https://www.seqhd.org


*To determine if you live within the boundaries of Zone C, please go to https://
locatemydistrict.com/map/seqhd and enter your home address.

https://locatemydistrict.com/map/seqhd
https://locatemydistrict.com/map/seqhd

